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Attention 

“Parish Block Party  
Picnickers”  

 

Remember to bring your  
chair & dessert 

 

Let us know if you 
Can you help set up  

or Clean up? 
 

This Sunday, July 23rd 
12noon - 5pm  

on the church grounds!! 
 

Please call the Parish  office for more  
information or stop by.   

 

 

    ORGANIZATIONS 
Everyone is invited! New members are  welcome! 

All meetings are held in Msgr. Gambino Hall  
 

Deaf Ministries: Sunday, July 30th, 12:30 -6:30pm  
 Meetings are held monthly.  
Tuesday Seniors: Tuesday, July 25th, at 12:30pm.  
 Meetings are held twice a month.  
Wednesday Seniors: Wednesday, August 2nd, at 12:30pm. 
 Meeting are held twice a month. 

 TRIPS  
Please join us!!       

All bus trips begin in our  parking  
       lot behind Most Holy Rosary Church. 
“Golden Nugget ” -  Atlantic City 
 Bus leaves 10am on Tuesday, August 15th 
 Cost $30,  Please contact Connie 732-442-4978 or Ronnie 732-
 442-5252. 

“Vegas Legends ”-  American Music Theater,  NJ 
 Bus leaves 9:30am on Thursday, September 14th 
 Cost $ 120.00.  Deposit of $50.00.  Money due by August 1st.   
 Lunch at Shady Maple.  Please call Toni 732-826-4893. 

“Resorts Casino ” -  Atlantic City 
 Bus leaves 10am on Wednesday, October 25th 
 Cost $70.00,  3:30pm Show The Beach Boys, The Beatles, the 
 Bee Gees, Motown.  Trip incudes, $10 slot play, $20.00 food 
 credit, show & bus. $35.00 deposit due by August 15th. Please 
 contact Connie 732-442-4978 or  Ronnie 732-442-5252. 

“Sands Casino” - Bethlehem, PA 
 Bus leaves 10am on Thursday, December 7th 
 Cost $30.00, you get $20 slot play, $5 in food. Please contact 
 Connie 732-442-4978 or Ronnie 732-442-5252. 

“Christmas Show ”-  Hunterdon Hills,  NJ 
 Bus leaves 9:30am on Thursday, December 14th 
 Cost $95.00.  Please call  Toni 732-826-4893 or Shirley 732-442-
 1341 . 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

With your help and generous donations we had a very 
successful Tricky Tray last October. We need your help 
and donations to repeat the feat again. 
 

Donations of new, unused items in their original packag-
ing can be dropped off at the Parish Office during regular 
business hours. Please note your name and approximate 
retail price on any donated items. 
 

Items needed include: small appliances (coffee makers, 
toasters, etc.); electronics (Kindles, iPads, iPods, phones, 
power tools, etc.). Gift certificates to local businesses, 
luggage, exercise equipment, barbeque grills and gar-
dening items are also desired. 
 

No clothing or shoes please. Any questions, please call 
Chris Greges at 732-266-4670 or the Parish Office at  
732-826-4859.  

Will be selling tickets next weekend for their annual raffle at 
our church the  weekend of July 29-30th.   

Tickets are $10.00 each.  
1st Prize- 2017 Volvo XC60 AWD SUV valued over $43,000,  

2nd Prize- Shop Rite Gift Card valued at $1,000.00,  
3rd Prize- Shop Rite Gift Card valued at $750  
4th Prize- Shop Rite Gift Card valued at $500.  

 

Please support New Jersey Right to Life’s Annual Car and 
Shop Rite Gift Card Raffle. Proceeds go to New Jersey’s larg-
est prolife organization, whose work saves the lives of the un-
born, elderly, and disabled from conception to natural death. 
 

Volunteers needed to Staff Right to Life Booth at Middle Sex 
County Fair 2017 
 

 
 
Middlesex County Right to Life is requesting volunteers to 
help staff their booth at the Middlesex County Fair 2017.  It 
would be for a two hour block during the week of August 7th-
13th and would involve interacting with the fair goers who 
visit the Right to Life booth.  You would be paired with am 
experienced staffer.  If anyone is interested in staffing a two 
hour block at the Middlesex Count Fair for the Middlesex 
County chapter of NJ Right to Life, please contact fair volun-
teer coordinator Gerry Blinstrub 732-251-5879. 
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Hymnal Memorials  
      Hopefully, everyone has gotten used to our new hymnals.  
We have a few which are still available for memorialization.  
If you would still like to honor a loved one, living or deceased,  
please call the Parish Office.  It is a memorial which will be 
used year after year.   Donation envelopes are available in 
church and at the Parish Office.                                 

Thank you for your generosity! 

 
 
Please let one of the ushers know if you are unable to 
walk up at Communion time.  A Eucharistic Minister will 
gladly bring Communion to you. 

fÑÜxtw|Çz à{x jÉÜw 
“The kingdom of heaven may be likened to a man who sowed 
good seed in his field…He who sows good seed is the Son of 
Man, the field is the world, the good seed the children of the 

kingdom.” 
 - MATTHEW 13:24, 37-38 

 

As children of God, we are all “good seeds,” blessed 
by Go d with the potential to accomplish much good 
in the world. We fulfill God’s plan when we share 
our talents and our financial gifts to help build 
God’s kingdom on earth. Through our stewardship 
we sow “good seeds” on earth to ultimately help 
each other get to Heaven! 

You’re invited to a Mass  
followed by  

 

PRAYERS FOR HEALING  
at  

Our Lady of Victories, Sayreville 
Monday, July 31st,  7pm 

For information, call Marilyn at 732-991-7379  
 

 

Rev. John F. Campoli, I.V. Dei Homilist 
Individual healing prayers will be given following Mass.   

or  www.frjohncampoli.com  

Most Holy Redeemer 
Church 

Old Bridge Township, NJ 
133 Amboy Rd, Matawan, NJ    

PH: 732-566-9334 
 

Join us for  
St. Padre Pio Celebration 

Friday, July 28, 2017 
 

Mass at 7pm  with our  Pastor 
Fr. Chester H. Carina, Celebrant & Homilist     

Conference at 7:45pm  
Speaker, Fr. John Aurilia OFM.CAP.,  

Personal Secretary Saint Padre Pio 

               Silver & Golden  
               Wedding Anniversary  

               Celebration 
  

You are cordially invited to celebrate your 25th or 50th 
Wedding Anniversary with the Church of Metuchen. Renew 
your marriage vows with Bishop James F. Checchio at a 
special Evening Prayer Service at: 
 

 Cathedral of St. Francis of Assisi, Metuchen.  
Sunday, September 17, 2017 at 4:00 PM 

  

Application forms may be secured by contacting the parish 
office or by logging on to the diocesan website: http://
diometuchen.org/marriage-enrichment/. Kindly note that 
this form can be typed on and printed out but cannot be 
forwarded. If you wish to keep the information it must be 
SAVED AS a word document in your computer. Forms must 
be signed by your priest, pastoral minister or deacon and 
returned to the Family Life Office by the parish office. Appli-
cation forms will be accepted by the Family Life Office until 
the deadline for registration Friday, September 1st. A confir-
mation letter with further details will be sent once your ap-
plication has been processed. For further information, 
please call the Family Life Office at 732-562-1990 x 1705 or 
4573 / mfonseca@diometuchen.org  

Become An Apostle of Prayer  
A 2-3 Minute Daily Commitment  

 

Our Diocesan Office for Persons with Disabilities is seeking 
people to become Apostles of Prayer - offering prayers each day 
for those who make requests through our 24 hour prayer line.  
As a member of the apostolate, you would make a commitment 
to pray the Prayer for Persons with Earthly Crosses, at least once a day 
or more often if possible. (A copy of the prayer will be sent to 
you). If you are interested in participating in this prayer ministry, 
please contact our Office for Persons with Disabilities at 732-765
-6432 or e-mail: catholicswithdisabilities@gmail.com and leave 
your name, telephone number and mailing address. 
 

24 Hour Prayer Line 
 

Our Diocesan Office for Persons with Disabilities has a 24-hour 
prayer line for those who desire special prayers. If you, a family 
member or friend would like to be remembered in prayer by our 
Apostles of Prayer for any special reason including a temporary 
or permanent illness or disability, please call us and leave a de-
tailed message at 732-765-6431 or email: catholicswithdisabili-
ties@gmail.com 

Dඑ඗උඍඛඍ ඗ඎ Mඍගඝඋඐඍඖ 
The St. John Neumann Pastoral Center 

P.O. Box 191 ● Metuchen, NJ 08840-0191 

(732) 765-6432 ● (732)765-6431 ~ Prayer Line 
     Email: catholicswithdisabilities@gmail.com  

Cadette Girl Scouts 
Join our summer session on July 27th 
to get a head start on your Marian 
Medal award.  Field trip to Blue Army 

Shrine, Washington, NJ, Thursday July 27, 9 AM 
to 4 PM, Cost $10, snack and beverages provided; 
bring bag lunch, hat, sun tan lotion. 

Contact: DOMgirlscouts@gmail.com 


